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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to express my preferences for consideration as you go through the

very important process of updating the GMUG Forest plan. My main overall concern is to express my desire for

keeping the Grand Mesa Nordic Council ski trail system (which comprises a small portion of the total GMUG land

area!) a non-motorized area for aesthetic as well as safety reasons. Therefore, alternative D is my preferred

option going forward.

To this point, I would also request you correct the winter travel map so that the Ward Lake, County Line and

Skyway trail systems are delineated as "Oversnow Vehicles Prohibited Seasonally" as opposed to the current

"Analysed-Open to OSV" delineation.   


